
Your negotiating team met with the 
employer and the mediator for informal 
mediation on October 7, 2022. Unfortunately, 
we remain too far apart on key issues, and 
we were unable to move forward toward an 
agreement. 

It’s time to look at the options available to 
us and determine our next steps. It’s very 
important that we get your feedback as we 
work out the best path to a fair collective 
agreement.

Join members of your negotiating team and 
take part in this very important discussion 
about what comes next.
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BARGAINING
UPDATE

OCTOBER 14, 2022

Informal mediation 
does not break impasse 
We need to talk about next steps

When: October 23, 2022
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.
and
3:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.

Where: Lamont Hall Meeting Room
5307-50 Ave
Lamont, AB

Please share this information with your co-
workers who may not receive our emails and 
encourage them to update their information 
here.

We look forward to seeing you on October 23!
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